
 

 

Hearing Details for RM20.039 – Pig Burn Gorge Limited and Others 

 

Notice of Change of Hearing for Application No RM20.039 – Pig Burn Gorge Limited and 
Others - Water Permit Surface Take – Pig Burn Central Otago 

 

The Otago Regional Council Hearing for RM20.039 will be held at 9am Thursday 16 
September 2021.  

 

The Commissioner has advised that having read the submitters evidence he is confident we 
can get through the hearing in the one day. 

 

The venue will be at the Scenic Hotel Southern Cross, Heritage Room, 118 High Street, 
Dunedin. 

 

Please be aware that we must meet the COVID-19 requirements at the hearing by signing 
in, maintaining a safe distance and following the hotels policies in regards to COVID-19. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to telephone Alexandra King on (03) 474 
0827 or emailing Alexandra.King@orc.govt.nz  
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